Heavy Vehicle Use Tax Filings

The Heavy Vehicle Use Tax must be filed and paid annually between July 1^{st} and August 31^{st} – a sixty day time window. This tax is paid on every vehicle in service and must be filed during the year as well, when you add or delete trucks from your fleet.

Some years back the government made it mandatory for carriers to use a third party to file these returns — they just want the money, but aren't geared up to do the processing work. We have partnered with the largest of these third parties and because of our collective clout in the marketplace and their "best in class" software program, we can perform this function for you better, faster, and cheaper than you're now doing it. Just another arrow in the NASTC quiver. Let us do this for you starting today.

You'll find a companion article in this newsletter from our Safety and Compliance Director, Angel Clark. She indicates there that you can go ahead and file with us prior to July 1^{st} and your return will be among the first-in-line to clear, July 2^{nd} .

You have to do it — You have to use a third party to do it — We can do it for you —

wil Deven

And, WE'RE BETTER, FASTER, and CHEAPER than anyone else providing this service – You must be a NASTC member to have access through us. Take advantage today of this outstanding member benefit!

David OwenPresident, NASTC